
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  

Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com https://catholic.irockne.com https://stmarysp.church 

Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
Confessions: Rockne and String Prairie:   A half-hour before Mass on Friday, Saturday and Sunday or by appointment. 
Rosary:  Prayed 30 minutes before Mass. 

 

October 10, 2021 – Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Buford & Luella Catchings – by Family 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) Blessing and health for Steven Joseph Goertz –  

                by Lancaster Family 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Leon Grohman – by Family 
 Friday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Charlene Hutson – by Nelda Thompson 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Georgia Funderburk – by Rex, Mary Lynn & Callie Tiner 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Living and deceased members of Peter & Mary Goertz Family –  

                by Family 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) James E. Seidel – by Elaine Seidel 
 
Weekend Masses will continue to be live streamed.  However, only Saturday’s 5:00 p.m. Mass will be shown in 
Holtman Hall and the Eucharist distributed. 
 
Eucharistic Adoration at Sacred Heart:  Thursdays 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.  No sign up necessary. 
 
Please have bulletin announcements in by Monday, October 11, 5:00 p.m.  (Susan French) 
 
Rockne-String Prairie Knights of Columbus Officers and Committeemen will meet on Tuesday, October 12, at 
7:00 p.m., in Rockne.  (Phil Fredericks) 
 
Let’s join others across the USA in publicly praying for the healing and protection of our nation.  Saturday, 
October 16 at noon, Public Square Rosary, at the intersection of FM 20 and 535 (near the Rockne Grocery).  
For more information, contact Patsy Meuth at 512-304-8518.  (Patsy Meuth) 
 
Interested in learning more about how the Church and our Diocese are promoting the protection of minors, 
elderly adults and adults with disabilities?  Want to learn more about what behaviors to watch for when you’re 
volunteering at Church activities?  Come join an Ethics in Ministry class on October 12 from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
in the conference room in Holtman Hall.  Registration is required at https://austindiocese.org/initial-eim-training 
or call Laura Wolbrueck at 512-554-4448.  (Laura Wolbrueck) 
 
Collection:  $4,321.00 
 
Oct. 16 Statue: Clayton Hoffman Family   
Oct. 17 Statue: Donald & June Rougeau   
 Chalice: Ovon Goertz 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize 
after receiving and before returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 
Oct. 13 Cleaning: Michelle Mullensand Team 6   
Oct. 17 Statue: Paul & Sandra Goertz   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after 
receiving and before returning. 
 
Collection (10/3):  $1,674.00  Capital Campaign:  $250.00 
Online Collection:  $640.00 Online Capital Campaign:  $155.00 
 
There will be a St. Ann's meeting next Sunday, October 17, following Mass.  All ladies of the parish are invited 
to attend.  Hope to see you there.  (Fran Herauf) 
 
St. Ann's String Prairie would like to thank everyone that participated in any way in the 2021 St. Ann's Raffle.  
Without your continued support, we would be unable to carry on our ministry.  Thank You.  (Fran Herauf) 
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